
 

 

Do you enjoy being outdoors and meeting new people? 

Can you spare a bit of  time to help look after Lattersey Nature Reserve?   

We need friendly volunteers to join our team.   

We are looking for Summer Walking Wardens to help protect this special nature 
reserve; to walk around the site on a regular basis, greet people, generally keep 
an eye on things, and to liaise with the Wildlife Trust’s Reserves Officer. 

If  you have a few spare hours and would like get involved, or would like to find 
out more, please contact 

Ben Atkinson on 07903 029950  | ben.atkinson@wildlifebcn.org 

or Rachel Price on 07734 478466 | rachel.price@wildlifebcn.org 
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